
Invitation
Dear Sir or Madam

As a well-known manufacturer of tools and solutions for the woodworking industry Flex 
Trim A/S will again this year participate at the HolzHandwerk & Fensterbau exhibition in 
Nurnberg, Germany. The fair is taking place from the 26th to 29th of March.

You will be able to find us at booth 8-419 in Hall 8 where we, among other things, will 
be presenting: 

•	 New cup and traditional heads
•	 New solution in edge sanding
•	 New brushes for structuring

During the show you will also be able to meet our salespersons and technical staff, so 
there will be no better chance to discuss new ideas, suggestions and get advice regarding 
brush sanding.

Read more on www.flex-trim.com about what we can do for you and read our casestories 
to see how we have helped others.

We hope to see you at our booth in Nurnberg.
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